
 
From: Debby Fu [mailto: ]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2019 10:08 AM 
To: Clerks 
Cc: McMillan, Peggy; Porter, Jill 
Subject: Re: City of Burnaby - Grant Request #19.36.f parkrun Canada 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Good morning Kimberly  
 
Apologies for the late response. 
 
Thank you for this and please send my thanks and appreciation to those involved at the City 
Counsel. We at parkrun Canada appreciate the support and look forward to the continued support 
in future! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Debby Fu 
Event Director - Central parkrun, Burnaby 
 
 
On Wed, Jul 31, 2019 at 11:08 AM Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> wrote: 

Good morning Ms. Fu,  

Please see attached the letter regarding your grant request for parkrun Canada. A hard copy will 
be mailed shortly.  

Thank you, 

Kimberly Bui 

Council Support Assistant 

Direct: 604-294-7287 

City of Burnaby  |  Office of the City Clerk 

4949 Canada Way  |  Burnaby, BC  V5G 1M2 

 Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our 
entire community. 

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of 
the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account.  Please Email the postmaster@burnaby.ca 
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